Ur. Robert C. Nelson, Chairman
Working Group, ANS 15.20

AF1SC/SNR

Kirtland AFB, New Mexico 871175000

Dear Dr. Nelson:

Your letter dated Settvﬂbor 3, 1989 invited Seymour H, Weiss to be a mewber
of the ANS 15.20 Working Group - Criteria for the Reactor Safety Systems
for Research Reactors. In response to your invitatior, I am agpoint\ng

Mr. Theodore S, Michaels of the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation for
membership, Mr, Michuels hat already discussed his nomination with you anc
participated in the first working group meeting. Or. Seymour K, Weiss will
serve as an alternate,

Although Mr, Micheels ard Dr. Weiss wil)l be representing the NRC on this
working group, their participation does not connote agency agreement with, or
e dorsement of . decisicns reached by the working group or standards approved
and published es a result of the working group's efforts,

Correspondence should be addressed to:

Dr. Seymour H, Weiss, Director

Mr. Theodore S. Michaels, Senior Project Manager
Office of Nuclear Reactyr Pegulation

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C., 2056

Meilstop OWFN: 10-D-21

Telephone: FTS 492-0160 - Dr, weiss
FTS 492-1102 - Mr, Michaels

Sincerely,

URIGIRAL SIGNED BY

vaudiilyl L

Eric S. Beckjord, Director
0ffice of Nuclear Regulatory Recearch
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. Dr. Robert C. Nelson, Chairman
‘Working Group, ANS 15,20

AFISC/SNR

Kirtiand AFB, New Mexico 87117-5000

Dear Br. Nelson:

Your letter dated September 3, 1989 invited Seymour H. Weiss to be a member of

the ANS 15,20 Working Group - Criteria for the Reactor Safety S{stums for Research
Reactors. 1n response to your invitation, 1 am appointing Mr. Theodore S.

M!cha:ls o:‘?ho 0ffice of Ngcloar Reac}or Reqy}atgonkzor membership. Dr.J?g IR,
H. Weiss will serve as an alternate, W A  Moakeeld hodt cluedy dosovasad Loy e »)
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Although Mr, Michaels and Dr. Weiss ‘will be representing the NRC on this
working group, thedr participation does nor connote agency agreement with, or
endorsement of, decfsions reached by the working group or standards approved
and published as a result of the working group's efforts,
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Correspondence should be addressed to:

Dr. Seymour H. Weiss, Director
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Dr. Robert C. Neison, Chairman
Working Group, ANS 15.20

AFISC/SKR

Kirtland AFB, New Mexico 87117-8000

Dear Dr, Nelson:

Your letter dated September 3, 1989 invited Seymour H., Weiss to be a member
of the ANS 15,20 Working Group -~ Criteria for the Reactor Safety Systems
for Research Reactors. In response to your invitetion, I am agpointing

Mr. Theodore S. Michaels of the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation ‘or
membership, Mr. Michaels has already discussed his nomination with you and
participated in the first working group meeting. Dr. Seymour H. Weiss will
serve as an alternate.

Although Mr, Michaels and Dr. Weiss will be representing the NRC on this
working group, their participation does not connote sgency agreement with, or
endorsement of, decisions reached by the working group or standards approvec
and published as a result of the working group's efforts,

Correspondence should be addressed to:

Dr. Seymour M, Weiss, Director

Mr. Theodore S. Michaels, Senior Project Manager
O0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C., 20555

Mailstop OWFN: 10-D-21

Telephone: FTS 4920160 - Dr. Weiss
FTS 492-1102 - Mr, Michaels

Sincerely,

Eric S. Beckjﬁzj. Director

Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research



